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General Council Report 1285

(Meeting/s of 29 March 1995, 31 May 1995)

Claim that a competition for visually impaired Computer Programmers be 
held, confined to visually impaired civil servants.

1. The claim was that a competition for visually impaired Computer 
Programmers be held, confined to visually impaired civil servants.

2. The Staff Side in seeking a confined competition for appointment as 
visually impaired Computer Programmer referred to a previous confined 
competition for Computer Programmer agreed in General Council Report 
1076 in 1986.

3. The Official Side said that they would be agreeable to the holding of an 
open competition for visually impaired Computer Programmer. Civil 
servants, provided that they fulfilled any eligibility requirements set out for 
the competition, would be eligible to apply .

4. Following discussion it was agreed to recommend that an open 
competition for appointment as visually impaired Computer Programmer be 
held by the Civil Service Commission.

5. This report was adopted on 31 May 1995.

This report was adopted on 31 May 1995


